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Friday 8th December 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We’ve had lots of fun this week baking gingerbread, wearing Christmas jumpers and enjoying the Christmas lunch! 

Curriculum 

This week in the classroom, the children have been adding and subtracting mixed number fractions. This has taken 

some problem-solving but the children have shown resilience and determination to succeed! In English, we used our 

class shared reading text (Kensuke’s Kingdom) as inspiration for our final letter writing project. During the afternoons, 

we have enjoyed celebrating differences in learning for life and continuing to work on coding games in Computing.  

Bikeability 

If you’d like to book Bikeability for your children, please could this be done by next Monday 11th December, as 

groups needs to be allocated before the Christmas break. To do so, please click the link below:  

https://surreycycletraining.online/public/school_training/110971/ 

Last Day of Term-Friday 15th December 

 
On the last day of term, we always like to spend a fun, Christmassy morning with the children. There will be lots of 
activities for them to enjoy however if your child would like to bring in a game to play with their friends, they’re 
more than welcome to do this but no electrical games please. We invite the children to come in wearing their 
Christmas jumpers and fun accessories (this is not a mufti day). The school will be providing the children with a 
‘snow stick’ (ice pop) to enjoy as part of the celebrations. 
 
Also, just a reminder that the children finish school at the earlier time of 1:30pm. 

 
This week, we’d like to congratulate the following children who received Golden Leaves: 

Wrens 

Ryan-For amazing progress in Maths this year so far, you should be so proud of yourself!  

Cian-For writing an excellent letter based on Kensuke's Kingdom. 

Daniel-For always showing empathy and maturity during learning for life lessons. 

Jays 

Matthew-For showing care and compassion during the Christmas lunch. 

Katie- For demonstrating perseverance in maths to understand subtracting mixed number fractions successfully. 

Lily-For committing to her role as night owl assistant by showing care and compassion to help establish a sense of 

belonging for all children. 

Kestrels 

Eleanor-For producing a fantastic letter based on Kensuke's Kingdom. 

Isla-For great resilience and hard work in your Maths this week. 

Layla-For brilliant hard work in your D.T this week when making gingerbread houses! 

https://surreycycletraining.online/public/school_training/110971/
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Finally, if you ever have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to catch us on the playground at the end of 

the day. However, we know that lots of Year 6 children walk out to meet an adult, so alternatively you can email us 

(no matter how small a question or problem may be!) on the addresses below: 

Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Best wishes, 

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands 
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